
 

SECURITY REQUESTS 

 Requests should be submitted within a 2 week notice 
 

 Requests are viewed Monday-Friday 7am-3pm EST. 
 

 Schedule changes should be updated with the APSPD within 
72 hours 
 

 Schedule cancellations should be updated with the APSPD 
within 72 hours 
 

 Due to short notice, last minute requests may not be 

accommodated due to availability/scheduling of officers 

 

 For all APSPD Security Request inquiries, please contact: 

Officer Khristia Bynum Khristia.Bynum@atlanta.k12.ga.us or      

404-802-2017 
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